
 
 

2023 Melbourne to Devonport Yacht Race 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 – NOR amendments 
 

The Notice of Race document has been revised. A new version (version 2.00) has been 
published and available on the ORCV website, superseding version 1.00. 
 
 

 
  
 

ORCV Sail Captain 
Paul Roberts 
6 October 2023 
 
For further information or clarification, please contact the ORCV office on 0493102744  or 
orcv@orcv.org.au 


